
 
 

 
 
 
	
  
	
  

www.glenbrook225.org 

	
  

Agenda	
  Item	
  #3	
  

MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: October 2, 2014 
 
 
At the Board meeting on Monday, October 27, we will recognize the Glenbrook North High 
School Senior Class Board for their 2014 community service project. 
 
More than 60 members of the Senior Class Board came together in September to make 100 
blankets for pediatric cancer patients receiving treatment at Glenbrook Hospital. Not only did the 
student make each blanket by hand, but they also utilized 300 yards of donated fabrics and raised 
and additional $2,000 which they used to purchase stuffed animals and coloring books for these 
children as well. 
 
Glenbrook Hospital President Sean O’Grady will attend this recognition and would also like to 
formally present appreciation on behalf of the hospital. A representative group of students from 
the Senior Class Board will attend this special recognition.  
 
 
 
	
  
	
  


